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30th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

African Drumming session – CANCELLED. 

Broadening our pupils’ experiences is something we value and encourage through organising trips 

and visitors. This is something which I know is also important to parents/carers and is often reflected 

in the end of year parental questionnaires. As a school, we have to rely on voluntary contributions 

to help pay for these experiences as our school cannot fund these solely.  

 

We have waited until today and sent out numerous reminders in the hope that further contributions 

would be paid via Arbor towards the African Drumming workshop that we had booked for Wednesday 

6th March 2024.  

 

Unfortunately, we have only received contributions from 15 parents towards the cost so it is with 

regret that I must inform you that this experience is not financially viable and will have to be 

cancelled.  

 

Refunds will be processed by the office and will be refunded back to the account you made the 

payment from. Please note that this is then processed by our finance team and as such can take 7-

10 working days.  

 

We apologise for any disappointment this causes.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Williams 

Headteacher  


